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Our December issue of Connections is now available online! 

 

 

  

Keystone First and Keystone First Community HealthChoices are pleased to announce the 
availability of the third edition of our provider newsletter, Connections! We hope your 
practice finds this issue educational and helpful.   

We welcome any comments or suggestions you may have. Send them to us at:  

Keystone First: provider.communications@keystonefirstpa.com 

Keystone First Community HealthChoices: provider.communications@keystonefirstchc.com 

This edition covers topics such as: 

• 2021-2022 Flu Vaccinations 
• COVID-19 News and Updates 
• What is covered and what is not covered by Keystone First  
• Timely filing reminder 
• Changes to the statewide preferred drug list (PDL) 

You can access the newsletter at: 
 
Keystone First: www.keystonefirstpa.com > Providers > Resources > Communications > 
Provider newsletters.  
 
Keystone First Community HealthChoices: www.keystonefirstchc.com > Providers > 
Resources > Communications > Provider newsletters. 
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